Hi Folks
      Attached are the entry froms and infromation about Interschools Hunter Trials 2013 which are being hosted by St. Mary's Secondary School, New Ross.
      I would greatly appreciate it if they could be uploaded onto the Interschools Ireland Website for ease of access for all those interested in Competing.  They are already available on our school website http://www.stmarysnewross.org/
